
 

How do we communicate at Sherdley 

Primary School? 

 
Here at Sherdley we are BIG on communication, we understand and appreciate the value of 

communication between the school and our parents and carers. 

To help us to communicate effectively there are three main apps and websites we use to send 

messages, gather information, and receive payment for trips, clubs etc. 

Reach More Parents 

 

SchoolGrid 
SchoolGrid can be accessed at https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/. This website is used 
to make your child’s selection for their school lunch. You can order meals, check 
ingredient information and make payment online, with choices being able to be 
made up to 9am on the day. 

Once we have your email address, you’ll receive an email from SchoolGrid with 
instructions on how to log in and get started. 

 
SchoolMoney 

 
SchoolMoney can be accessed at https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/ 
portal/parent. This is the site we use to make bookings for BLAST 
(before school and after school club) and make payment for any 
trips, clubs etc. 

Once we have your email address, you’ll receive an email with your 
log in details. 

 

 
Don’t forget the School Website (https://www.sherdleyprimary.co.uk/) has lots of useful 
information which you may also find helpful. Our Office Support team are always happy to help 
with any questions or queries you may have regarding your log in details, helping to access the 
App or any other general queries. 

Reach More Parents can be downloaded from your 
Android or Apple App store. This is the App we 
primarily use for sending messages, surveys and 
information to parents and carers. Your log in details 
will be sent to you in a welcome message when you 
join our school. 
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